
The Countryside Fire Protection District is an Internationally Accredited Agency by the Commission on Fire Accreditation International and 
provides service to a 24 square mile district in central Lake County, IL. 

 

PROUDLY SERVING 

Vernon Hills, Hawthorn Woods, Long Grove, Kildeer, Indian Creek and Unincorporated areas of Lake County 

SINCE 1959 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
www.countrysidefire.com 

Via E-Mail        May 9, 2018 
 
 

For More Information:   Battalion Chief James A Weber 
 Phone: (847) 367-5511   
 jweber@countrysidefire.com     

Countryside Fire Protection District 
600 N. Deerpath Drive, Vernon Hills, IL 60061 
 

 
Structure Fire 

 At approximately 4:20 a.m., the Countryside Fire Protection District responded 

to a report of a structure fire on the 300 block of Farmingdale Circle in Vernon Hills.  

Fire crews and Vernon Hills Police arrived on the scene within 5 minutes after being 

dispatched.  Crews began applying water from the exterior, while multiple crews went 

into the residences to do a primary search.  Everyone got out safely, and the fire was 

extinguished.  The Countryside Fire Protection District went to a full still response and 

was assisted by multiple fire departments throughout the county.  The structure was 

uninhabitable and no injuries were reported. 

 

 

 

 Safety Message: 

Test your smoke and carbon monoxide detectors monthly.  

 
 
For more information visit: www.countrysidefire.com 

 
 

 
 

 


